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Letters Home
Selected Seniors students: Horsham Sings Live! letter and online consent form (sent by email.)

Engineer students: Woodlands Meed for LEGO WeDo session and online consent form (email.)

This Week
School Show & INSET Dates Change: This summer’s School Show in June will now be 

performed on the evenings of Wednesday 26th and Thursday 27th June. The INSET 

day has been moved to Friday 28th June.

Number Day: We will be having our Number Day on Friday 2nd February, supporting 

the NSPCC charity. This year’s dressing up theme is “Numbers and Number Games.” 

Full details were sent to parents & carers with last week’s newsletter.

Toys Request: Our SALT team are looking for good quality second-hand wipeable 

plastic toys to help our students with early play skills, especially cause & effect toys, 

such as those that make a sound or something 

happens when the child presses a button, light up 

toys; spinning toys; ball/car rolling ramps, fun 

instruments etc. No soft toys please. If you 

would like to donate something, please send it in 

to school and mark it for the Speech and 

Language Therapy Team.

Ho r s h am  R e s i d e n t  o f  t h e  M o n t h : 

Congratulations to Brandon from Globetrotters 

who was awarded the “Horsham Resident of the 

Month” award for December, as sponsored by 

DMH Stallard solicitors and the West Sussex 

County Times, in recognition of his fundraising 

work for our school.

Yoimoji of the Week: Jazzle
Jazzle is a creative zebra. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Harrison, Jason & Zack, Trailblazers - Independently creating and presenting “Beast Creator” 

PowerPoint presentations.



Class News from Astronauts Class
Astronauts are enjoying the new Spring Term Topic – 'Muck, Mess and Mixtures'.  They have been 

making lots of mess exploring a range of different substances, adding water and making different 

mixtures.  They used salad spinners with paint to create swirly patterns on paper. 

In maths they have started learning about 'Money' and have had fun pretending to be a shopkeeper,  

using coins and a till to serve their customers! 
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